| support the Peoria County Board’s decision to deny PDC’s request for a
permit to expand its’ hazardous waste landfill.
This toxic waste landfill sits over the aquifer which is Peoria arca’s main

water source and is upwind of the entire city.
Safe places and superior means of dealing with waste must be found.

_.-’;3';,._ fg/ L. b Y AR ( : q/ % E)
Sign Name O () MWQGN . Mﬁ)‘\
& Vns. Rebed o Lnplt RECEIVED

TSy e CLERK'S OFFICE

Address 2 b’ Qd M ()
&f@ 99 éféO%/?-Zze FIH 1 2007
{ ‘ TATE OF |L
MAIL TO: Illinois Pollution Control Board 17, ClassPotiatip Contrléihlla%gsrd

Case PBC 2006-184
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL. 60601 @ (‘/)‘H %O



	page 1

